
 
 

 
Grave concern about the situation of Dr. Ahmadreza Djalali 

 
 
 
We echoe grave concern expressed by the International Science Council (ISC) about the 
situation of Dr. Ahmadreza Djalali, an Iranian-Swedish scholar of disaster medicine, who 
is reportedly at imminent risk of execution. Considering the 2017 opinion of the UN 
Working Group on Arbitrary Detention on this matter, we stand with the ISC in urging 
halting the execution. 
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